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SUMMARY STATEMENT:   

The School Board is being asked to approve the hire of  Richard McAlpin for the 2019-20 school year.  
 
ISSUE:   
 This will commit Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District to approximately $133,702. 
 
 Richard McAlpin will be the Director of Maintenance for KGBSD. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 Richard McAlpin had worked previously for the school district in the Maintenance Department as a 
 preventative maintenance technician. He completed his bachelor's degree in business studies from 
 New Hampshire.  
  
 He was previously employed as facilities foreman at Nadaburg School District in Arizona. 
  
RECOMMENDATION:  

Approval of the hire of Richard McAlpin. 
 
FISCAL NOTE: 
                AMOUNT    
             BUDGETED:   $92,250 – Salary 

      $41,452 – Benefits 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION (ONLY if not approved as part of the CONSENT CALENDAR):  
“I move that the Board of Education approve the hire of Richard McAlpin as the Director of Maintenance 
for the 2019-20 school year at KGBSD in the amount of $133,702."  


